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Meeting Of Tallaght Area Committee (2) 

1st October, 2007

Question No. 16
Question:
Councillor J. Hannon

To ask the Manager to urgently initiate the consultative process in relation to the proposed housing needs study for Brittas.
Reply:
It is envisaged that pre-draft consultation will commence soon. Documentation is being prepared and will be circulated to Members and the local community shortly.

